
Congress Plan A has my vote - it unifies the Columbia Gorge communities, both towns and close-in rural 
areas. We identify with each other, are active together politically, and feel akin to Central Oregon. IT 
MAKES SENSE. 
 
I hate all 3 House Plans because they carve up the community of The Dalles in odd ways, all 3 of them. A 
and C come the closest to making sense but the precincts I represent as a Precinct Rep and a member of 
the Columbia Gorge ESD Board of Directors are sliced up. Please tweak the map so our community isn’t 
sliced in 2 (and by community I don’t mean strictly the city limits). 
 
I like Senate C best but, again PLEASE DON’T SLICE UP THE COMMUNITY OF THE DALLES. 
 
Thanks for listening! 
Stacey Holeman 
3710 Skyline Rd. 
The Dalles, OR. 97058 
(541) 980-4834 


